
 

Dear Parents  

Did you know that by buying a School Lottery ticket; you can support the PTA for less than a 

cup of coffee while giving yourself the chance to win a weekly cash prize, as well as be 

entered into the grand prize draw!  

Here are some frequently asked questions about joining our school lottery:  

Q: How much does it cost to play? A: £1 per ticket  

Q: How do I join? A: Use this link: www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/russell-hall-

primary  

Q: How do winners find out that they've won? A: Every week, Your School Lotto notifies all 

winners by email. The winning number will also be published on their website, Facebook 

and Twitter each week following the draw.  

Q: Can someone still play if they are not online? A: Yes. Players can call the dedicated Your 

School Lottery number – 01865 582828 – to register and set up payments.  

Q: How much does the school get per entry and where does the rest of it go? A: The school 

received 40p per entry. The remaining 60p gets divided into two. 36p is used to support the 

prizes and the remaining 24p is used to administer the lottery itself.  

Q: What if I have a question about the school lottery? A: The school lotto have a dedicated 

support team that can be contacted via phone on (01865 582828) or email 

(support@yourschoollottery.co.uk).  

 

Thank you so much 

Rebecca Simpson  
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